WHY CEDARCROFT HOME ?
THE NUMBER ONE REASON: WE CARE!

larch 2008

CEDARCROFT HOME INC
202 S. COLLEGE STREET
P.O. BOX1266
LEBANON, TN 37088-1266
T.A. BRYAN- PRESIDENT
JOHN BRYAN- VICE--PRESIDENT
DAVID PENUEL- SECT./TRES.
JAY WHITE--BOARD
LEONARD TYREE-BOARD
JOHNNIE CLAYBORNBOARD MEMBER EMERITUS
Phone- (615)449-0825
Fax- 449-0022
Email—info@cedarcrofthome.org

www.cedarcrofthome.org

Volume 11 Issue 3



Thanks to the Civitan Club for hosting the dance! The decorations and refreshments were great!

Thanks also to the band, Marty, Jim, Blake, James & Bob for coming to entertain.



Staff & residents all had a great time!



Our Dance Contest Winners! First Place: Michael & guest

Second Place: Jay & guest





Happy Anniversary Tommy & Jean Bryan! Congratulations Dr. Bob
Jantz & Jamie Plumlee on
your upcoming marriage
March 8! We wish you the
best of God's blessings that
will go far beyond anything
you could ask or imagine!
Cedarcroft is blessed to have
you and we all love you!
Peggy, Stephanie, Linda, Lisa, and
all the Staff

We are sad to say good-bye to our dear friend and 9 year resident, Mr. Richard Warren who passed away unexpectedly on February 25.





Don't forget to set your clocks ahead on March 8!

## **March Birthdays:**

\*\*\*\*

Marshall C. ~ March 2 Louis R. ~ March 10 Terry I. ~ March 13 Marvin F. ~ March 14 Jeff R. ~ March 23 Jimmy M. ~ March 30 We are very grateful to the State of Tennessee for their help through the Community Buhancement Grant that assisted us in getting new furniture for all 48 residents in our main building. We are equally thankful for the help of D.T. McCall Furniture Store and Mr. John McCall for their great prices and excellent quality furniture. The durable, new bedroom suites will be something we will be able to keep and enjoy for many years!



## Our Mission Statement Matthew 25:31-46



THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER. IF YOU WISH FOR YOUR NAME TO BE REMOVED FROM OUR MAILING LIST, PLEASE CALL 615-449-0825 AND ASK FOR PEGGY.

